
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
 
 

5th April 2019 
 
 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

 

The TV and radio forecasts, as well as my weather App predict cold and rain for 
tomorrow evening so we’ve decided to postpone the street braai until next 
Saturday, 13 April 2019. 

 

All other arrangements will remain as before. 

 

Hennie du Preez 

 
ResCom Chairman 
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